MEMORANDUM

TO:
Carthage Courier
FROM:
Michael Ray, Gordonsville Town Recorder


DATE:
February 27, 2023
SUBJECT:
Public Notice 


Please run the following notice one time only in the next edition of the newspaper and bill the Town of Gordonsville.
Thank you.

PUBLIC NOTICE

The Gordonsville Board of Zoning Appeals will hold a public hearing on Thursday, March 23, 2023 at 6:00 p.m. at Gordonsville City Hall. The purpose of this public hearing will be to solicit public comments regarding a special exception request in the R-1 Low Density Residential District of the Gordonsville Zoning Ordinance. Said request, under Article V, Section 1 C 3. of the ordinance, is to allow, as a customary home occupation, a tattoo parlor in a home at 139 Hillcrest Drive. The application for this request, submitted by Evelyn and Marsha Hartman, is on file at City Hall. All interested persons are invited to attend this public hearing.







John Potts, Mayor
